September 21, 2017

HAMBDEN HEADLINES

13871 GAR HIGHWAY Phone: 440-286-7503 Fax: 440-286-0507 www.chardon.k12.0h.us Twitter: #HambdenES

Mathew Prezioso, Principal * Krista Radigan, Secretary * Nancy McFaul, Clerical Assistant

SEPTEMBER

21st Interims Released
25th KW Day

29th Terrific Kids 8:30 am
29th Jog-a-Thon 10:00 am

OCTOBER

2nd KT Day

4th Picture Day

5th KDG Picture Day

9th KW Day

12th PTO Drive In night
13th NO SCHOOL NEOEA Day
16th KW Day

18th PTO Meeting 3:45 pm
20th Spirit Day

20th End of 1st Quarter
23rd KT Day

27th Terrific Kids 8:30 am
27th Harvest Parties 2:30 pm
28th Trunk or Treat 2:00 pm
30th KW Day

The mission of Chardon
Local Schools is high
achievement for all
students where learning is
our most important work.
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f PICTURE DAY IS COMING!!!! N

K-5TH GRADE
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 4TH
CONGRATULATIONS KT CLASS
HAMBDEN FAMILIES! ALL THURSDAY, OCTOBER 5TH

EMERGENCY MEDICAL
FORMS ARE NOW IN!
THANK YOU!

U

Monday Convocation

This year Hambden will host a different speaker every
Monday morning. Our "Monday Convocation" will give
our students the opportunity to hear from successful
and innovative people from all around the community.
This week we heard from Dr. Hanlon and how we are
going to continue to use our Hambden 5-C's (Creativity,
Critical thinking, Communication, Collaboration and
Character) this year. If you have a suggestion of a
community leader to speak, please contact me at the
office.

Thank you,
Mathew Prezioso

Principal

*Current grades are always available through the IC Parent portal



WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 25th-29th

BREAKFAST & LUNCH
Monday - WG Mini Donuts
Popcorn Chicken
Tuesday - WG@ Pillsbury Mini Cinnamon Bites
Tacos
Wednesday - Cherry Cocoa Bar
Mini Corn Dogs
Thursday - Yogurt Cup
Mini Maple Pancakes
Friday - Cinnamon Pancakes
Big Daddys Pizza

Carson Hope competes in the Amsoil GNCC (Grand
National Cross Country) Series of off road racing and
just this past weekend he won the 2017 Micro National
Championship.

There were 6 races total for the Micro (50cc) series and
the final race was held in Unadilla NY, this past
weekend. The other 5 rounds were held in South
Carolina, Georgia, North Carolina, Indiana and Odessa
NY where he has competed against kids from all over
the country.

Start your day the
nutritious way,
with...

Breakfast!

Your School’s Breakfast
Program offers healthy
breakfast items to all
students, daily.

Tat 1o Learn
Learn o Eat

A

Complete Breakfast for $1.25

*Eligible Students can receive
breakfast at no cost or a reduced
rate price of $0.30
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**Free Breakfast is included with

our Latch Key Program
! g Chardon Food Service Department
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Fall Rec. Programs

Girls Basketball begins September 9
Girls Volleyball begins September 11

Boys BB Travel Team Tryouts September 27 &
30

Girls BB Travel Team Tryouts October 7 & 8

For further information go to www.chardon.cc

then click on the Recreation Department
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http://www.chardon.cc

UNEXPECTED FRIENDSHIPS ARE THE BEST ONES

...is our theme for this year. Each day our teachers recognize certain students for displaying this trait. At the beginning
of the day, Mr. Prezioso randomly draws one name. This student gets to choose a prize from our "treasure box". Our

students drawn were:

Jack Sullivan - helping someone

Liam Richard - helping someone

Caitlin Clemens - helping someone Q’

Daniel Mowry - included a classmate
Rachael Exum - did the right thing

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL WINNERS! GREAT JOB!

ANNUAL SCHOOL FEES ARE DUE.
Checks can be made payable to
Chardon Board of Education. They
can also be paid online on the
Chardon website under the
Resource Tab. ATTENTION 5TH
GRADE PARENTS-ALL
ACCUMULATED FEES MUST BE ,
PAID IN ORDER TO PARTICIPATE |

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES

IN THE 5TH GRADE PROMOTION.
The fee schedule is as follows: | If you did not sign up for conferences
| at open house, please call the school
Kindergarten - $31.38 | office at 286-7503. The conference
1st Grade - $29.35 : dates and times are as follows:
3rd Grade - 551.21 : Thursday, November 2nd @ 5:00-8:15

4th Grade - $50.31

| Monday, November 6th @ 5:00-8:00
5th Grade - $65.92

Q : Parent—Teacher
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2nd Grade - $51.15 | Tuesday, October 24th @ 5:00-8:15 |
|

|

|

|
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You’re invited to

=

Fall Parent TrainingsW ¥

Presented by the Geauga County »\\
Parent Mentor and OCECD ﬁ

~

Understanding and Writing an IEP
September 18" at Burton Library 9:15-11:15am
October 9™ at Buckeye Chocolate Café in Chardon 5:30-7:30pm

Section 504
September 25th at West Geauga Library 6-8p
October 18" at Chardon Library 9:15-11:15a




King’s Club
King’s Club King’s Club AR

Please join us for another great year of King ’s Club!

King’s Club is a group of kindergarteners through 5th graders who meet all Wednesdays Chardon Schools are
in session starting September 20, 2017 through May 16, 2018, immediately after school until 4:45 p.m. at
Hambden Township Hall. We will do lots of learning and sharing through snacking, singing, activities, crafts,
and community service projects that focus on what God teaches us through His Word, while incorporating this
year’s theme... JOIN US TO FIND OUT!

If you would like to join us, please ask your parents or guardians to fill out the following information. Bring the
top section to our first meeting at the Township Hall on September 20. Bring the bottom section to your
school’s office as soon as possible. Parents, guardians and friends are welcome, too.

Mrs. Sandy Beorn

440-286-5103

sandybeorn72@gmail.com
for Mrs. Beorn:

X Name of child/children
Age(s) Grade
Home phone # Cell # email
Home Address
Emergency contact name (other than above) & #
My child has permission to be picked up inside Hambden Township Hall at 4:45 p.m. on
Wednesdays by the following people only:
Known food allergies:
Please attach a note to this form to write anything of concern of which we need to be aware.
I understand that “Hambden Township shall not be held responsible for accident or injury while the premises are in
use”.
Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Parents and guardians are encouraged to help, and are welcome at any time!
I'm willing and able to help at King’s Club meetings on a regular basis.

for the school office:

My child/children has/have my permission to be walked

to Hambden Township Hall after school every Wednesday for King’s Club starting September 20, 2017 through May 16,
2018, by Mrs. Sandy Beorn or another King’s Club volunteer. If on any Wednesday plans change and my child/children
should ride the bus or be picked up in an alternative way, | will notify the office by phone or in writing. Thank you!

phone #

parent/guardian signature



Email: hambdenpto@live.com
Facebook: Hambden PTO

A BIG Thank You to everyone who has offered to volunteer to: head our event committees,
become homeroom parents, help with classroom parties, help with the rock painting party &
Jog-a-thon!! Without you these events are not possible!

September

Jog-a-thon & The Hambden 5 C’s breakfast (formerly known as Terrific Kids) is Friday
September 29th!!

Looking Ahead Into October:
October 12th Drive-In night at the Mayfield Road Drive-in!
October 18th PTO meeting at 3:45pm in room 204- Free childcare provided!!
October 20th Spirit Day!!
October 24th 1st night of Teacher Conferences

October 27th The Hambden 5 C's breakfast & our 1st classroom party of the year!! Parties
start at 2:30pm for grades 1-5 & 2:15 for Kindergarteners!!

October 28th Trunk-or-Treat (Hambden Township park)

Please continue to snap your receipts on Shoparoo and collect Box Tops, Campbell’s soup labels
and pop tabs for Ronald McDonald House —-Thank you!!!

Your 2017-2018 PTO Officers
Christina Buynak ~ President Joleigh Burnett~VicePresident

Tracy Scheid~ Secretary Megan Ghobrial~ Treasurer



